
Our remarkable
learnings in Term 2

I’ve been amazed and inspired by some of our parents 
who have managed to continue connecting with each 
other despite the school restrictions.
Suzi Gospic, St Alban’s Heights Primary School

One of the positives of this period is that it has helped 
teachers tune in to the ‘other’ lives of their students. With 
this increasing awareness, many have expressed their 
appreciation for being at a school where we are better able 
to support whole families.
Kirsten O’Connor-Smith, Broadmeadows Valley Primary School



A wonderful moment for me and our hub 
community this term was the engagement of 
our Karen and Chin families with technology.
Louise Holley, Wyndham Park Primary School

Strong Connection despite physical separation 
during COVID-19 –To quote one of our mum’s: 
“Thank you for everything, it still feels like we are 
in the hub” .
Liz Arcus, St George’s Road Primary School

One of the things that worked well this term was 
being able to work closely with the school's 
wellbeing team.
Claire Hanning, Wilmot Road Primary School



One of the highlights for me this term has been 
creating different video resources for the 
hub/school families with the help of school 
teachers.
Isabel Tong, Yagoona Public School

My Remarkable thing that happened this term was 
that even though we didn't have groups, programs 
and activities happening in the Hub we had 13 new 
families connect to the Hub through the Playgroup, 
Wellbeing and English Packs that weren't 
connected to the hub at all.
Hayley Wilmer, Karrendi Primary School


